
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P.O.Box 5367  29 St James St 

HELDERBERG 7135   Somerset West 

Tel:  (021) 851 1616   CK 97/46008/23 
Fax: (086) 512 0154  e-mail: admin@enviroafrica.co.za VAT4870170513 

  

28 October 2016 
 
Dear Interested and Affected Party  

 

NEMA EIA PUBLIC PARTICIPATION PROCESS 

  

NAMAQUA N7 TRUCK STOP 
(Portion 62 of the farm Biesjesfontein No. 218, Springbok, Northern Cape) 

Notice is hereby given of a public participation process in terms of the National Environmental Management Act, 1998 
(Act 107 of 1998) (“NEMA”) and the EIA Regulations (2014) for the application for environmental authorisation to 
undertake the following activities: 
 

Relevant 
notice(s): 

Activity No (s): 
Description 

GN. R. 983 (2014) 
Listing Notice 1 

12 
14 
18 
19 
27 

Development exceeding 100m
2
 in size within 32 m of a water course. 

Development of facilities for the storage of dangerous goods <500m
3 

Activities identified in terms of section 53(1) of NEMBA. 
The moving of more than 5 m

3
 of material within a watercourse. 

Clearance of indigenous vegetation between 1 - 20 ha.  

GN. R. 985 (2014) 
Listing Notice 2 

4 Development of facilities for the storage of dangerous goods >500m
3
. 

GN. R. 986 (2014) 
Listing Notice 3 

3 
10 
12 

Development exceeding 10m
2
 in size within 32 m of a water course. 

Development of facilities for the storage of dangerous goods between 30-
80m

3
 

Clearance of more than 300 m
2
 within a critical biodiversity area. 

 
EnviroAfrica cc has been appointed, to undertake the Environmental Impact Assessment for the proposed project. An 
application will be submitted to the Northern Cape Department of Environment & Nature Conservation (DENC). 
 
Project Description & Location (29° 43' 42.1“S, 17° 51' 53.2“E) 
is application is for the proposed development of a new truck stop and fuelling station along the N7, just south of 
Springbok. 
 
Description of Alternatives: 
Alternative includes layout options and the option of not proceeding with the proposed development (the No-Go option) 
will be discussed in the application process. 
 
Public Participation: 
Interested and Affected Parties (I&APs) are hereby notified of the application and invited to register (in writing) and/or 
provide initial comments and identify any issues, concerns or opportunities relating to this project to the contact details 
provided below, on or before 15 December 2016. 
 
In order to register or submit a comment, I&APs should refer to the project name, and provide their name, address & 
contact details (indicating your preferred method of notification) and an indication of any direct business, financial, 
personal, or other interest which they have in the application. Please note that future correspondence will only be sent to 
registered Interested and Affected Parties. 
 
EnviroAfrica Contact Details:  Mr.  PJJ Botes (Contact Person) 
 EnviroAfrica (Namaqua N7 Truck Stop); P.O. Box 5367, HELDERBERG, 7135 
 Fax: 086 512 0154 / Tel 021 8511616 / E-mail:admin@enviroafrica.co.za 
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PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT OF THE NEW NAMAQUA N7 TRUCK STOP ALONG THE N7, JUST SOUTH OF SPRINGBOK 

  

  

        

SITE CO-ORDINATES 
 

29° 43' 42.1“S 
17° 51' 53.2“E 

 

THE SITE 
 

 
 
 
 

ENVIRO AFRICA REF:  

0439 

DEA&DP REF 

 

October 2016 
 

 
 

 


